
LAA’s Debra O’Neal Discusses Support
for Bond Act, UMDNJ Integration at
Alumni Leaders Conference

Alumni visiting Rutgers University for Homecoming had the opportunity to learn
how Eric LeGrand’s injury affected his life at the annual Alumni Leaders
Conference on October 27, 2012.

Along with LeGrand’s keynote speech, the conference featured panels on
important issues at the University, including the Building Our Future Bond Act
and the integration of the University of Medicine and Dentistry of New Jersey.

Debra O’Neal, 1st vice president of the Livingston Alumni Association and a
1987 graduate, told the student newspaper The Daily Targum why she supports the
bond act and the integration of UMDNJ. Read the complete article.
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